From: Gorham, Lisa (NIH/NIMH) [F] <lisa.gorham@nih.gov>
Date: Mon, Oct 21, 2019 at 3:41 PM
Subject: Job Posting at NIH
To:

Good afternoon,
 
[bookmark: m_-4864707652755489412_m_-40910238631333]We invite you to share an exciting employment opportunity for graduating seniors interested in careers in medicine, psychology, or neuroscience: the Mood, Brain and Development Unit (MBDU) at the National Institute of Mental Health in Bethesda, Maryland, is recruiting applicants for a two-year, paid Intramural Research Training Award (IRTA) Fellowship with employment beginning in June 2020.
 
MBDU conducts research using fMRI and MEG data to study pathophysiology, treatment and prevention of childhood mental illnesses, with an emphasis on major depressive disorder in children and adolescents.  IRTA Fellows are involved in all aspects of the clinical research process, including analyzing data and interacting with patients.
 
A detailed ad is attached to this email. We request that interested applicants complete the following application: https://forms.gle/pp3k5qDTrmv2oeLi9 and send an updated resume or CV and unofficial transcript to Lisa Gorham at lisa.gorham@nih.gov.
 
We would like to stress that we are accepting applications on a rolling basis and will not accept any applications after midnight December 15, 2019.
 
Applicants should also complete the NIH’s universal IRTA application found at https://www.training.nih.gov/programs/postbac_irta by January 15, 2020 to be considered for this position.
 
We would greatly appreciate your help with distributing this information to qualified students.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your time.
 
Best,
 
Lisa Gorham
Research Assistant
Mood Brain & Development Unit
[bookmark: _GoBack]National Institute of Mental Health
9000 Rockville Pike, Building 10
Bethesda, MD 20892
Desk Phone: (301) 480-8117

